
 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear 4th Grade Parents and Students, 

Please join us on Thursday, February 1 to learn the "scoop" on 

5th grade and Middle School at Yinghua and information 

regarding extracurricular activities. 

 

 5:00 – 5:25  Welcome and pizza in the cafeteria 

 5:30 – 7:28  Subject information in Middle School classrooms  

 7:30             Ice cream in the cafeteria 

 
Please use this link to RSVP by Monday, January 29 the number of 

4th grade students and parents who plan to attend:  

https://goo.gl/VtSLKL           No siblings please. 

 

We look forward to sharing our excitement about Middle 

School with you! 

Sue Berg & Luyi Lien, Ph.D. 
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